
N O RTH W E STE R N UNIVERSITY
E V A N S T O N -C H I C A G O

OFFICE OF THE PRE 9| DENT

EV ANSTON ILLINOle 60301

May 15, 1979

Mr. Reed
Chief, Operating Reactors Branch Nr. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Reed:

We request that our application for a construction permit
and license to operate a Model AGN-201 Serial 114 Nuclear
Reactor be withdrawn at this time.

Sincerely,

ft0f's g[-

Robert H. Strot~z
President

cc: Mr. S. Ramos, Proj ect Manager
Operating Reactors Branch Nr. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

STATE OF ILLINOIS)
)SS.

COUNTY OF C 0 0 K)

Subscribed and sworn to before me, a Notary Public, this
15th day of May, A.D. 1979.
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